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April 20, 2009

The Family of Emily Silverstein
Dear Friends:

I was deeply saddened to learn of Emily’s passing and offer you my sincere condolences
during this most difficult time.

The passing of a loved one 1s always a tremendous loss, but that of a child 1s possibly the
most intense grief we could ever know. In a time of profound sorrow; I hope you will
find renewed comfort and strength in the support of your family and friends, knowing
that Emily will be fondly remembered by the many whose lives she touched.

My thoughts and prayers are with you as you reminisce in cherished memories and
celebrate the life of one so deeply loved.

With sympathy,

JON S. CORZINE



